
 
First Congregational Church of Walla Walla 2025 Stewardship Campaign 

 

Dear First Congregational Church Family, 
 

As we step into a new year, we invite you to join us in imagining what we can create together. Imagine a 

future filled with hope, where our community continues to grow, learn, and thrive. A future where every 

person who walks through our doors feels welcome, valued, and part of something greater.  The 2025 

Stewardship Campaign enables us to create this future. 
 

Take a moment to imagine: what are your hopes for our church and our wider community? What does a world 

look like where compassion, justice, and love guide our every step? This is the power of holy imagination—a 

sacred act that allows us to dream beyond the limitations of our present circumstances. In a world that often 

feels overwhelming, let us lean into this gift, envisioning a brighter future and bringing those visions to life 

together. 
 

Our goal for this year's campaign is to raise $175,000, which will directly support our ministry and the vital 

work we do together. This goal is more than a number; it's about the lives we touch, the programs we create, 

and the community we build. Last year, 58 households pledged to our annual campaign, and this year, we’re 

hoping at least 65 will join in to make an even greater impact. Every gift, big or small, brings us closer together 

and strengthens our church family. 
 

This year, we invite you to consider making a financial pledge. Your pledge helps us plan with clarity and 

purpose, ensuring we will continue our mission and expand our impact. With your support, we can 

thoughtfully shape our future and bring our shared vision to life. 
 

Enclosed, you’ll find a pledge card that you can return in the offering plate or to the church office at 73 S. 

Palouse St. If you prefer you can also complete a pledge card online at www.fccwallawalla.org/donate. We 

kindly ask that all pledges be submitted by November 24th to help us plan for the year ahead. 
 

Thank you for imagining with us, for believing in what we can do together, and for being a part of this 

incredible community. 
 

With gratitude and hope,   

Jill Juers, Moderator  

 
On behalf of the Stewardship Team of First Congregational Church 

  Cyndi Asmus, Karen Carman, Gayle Kubrock, Yolanda Lewellyn, Jen Rickard 


